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Pastor:                                      Rev. Mark A. Sauriol 

Pastor Emeritus:       Rev. George B. McCarthy 

Business Manager:     Eileen Hand Hughes 

Office Assistant:     Catherine Roberts 

Director of Music:     Kyle Medeiros  

Director of Religious Ed:        Michele Pickering 

Maintenance:     Rick Wheeler 

Located at Corner of Spring St. & Memorial Blvd. 

Office:     (401) 847-0475 

Rel Ed:    (401) 847-4926     

Website:  www.stmarynewport.org 

Email:      stmarynewport@gmail.com 

Mail:         P.O. Box 547 Newport, RI 02840 
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Our mission is to con�nue the  work of Jesus Christ 

through worship, educa�on, �
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Rhode Island’s First Roman Catholic Parish, Established April 8, 1828 

Named to the National Register of  Historic Places, March 6, 2008 
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The mission of St. Mary’s Church is to con�nue the work of Jesus Christ through worship, educa�on, stewardship and service.�
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Thank you 

I would like to thank everyone who helped make 

my Installation Mass such a success.  Special 

thanks to the Choir for organizing my reception 

during such a busy Holiday season. 

Thank you to all our musicians, choir members, 

Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, Ushers, Altar 

servers, Sacristans and all volunteer helpers for 

their services and for enhancing our Christmas 

ceremonies. 

Thank you to everyone who gave their time and 

talents to decorate the inside and outside of the 

church for Christmas season and all who  

generously donated to the Giving tree. 

A special thanks to my wonderful staff for all 

their support.   

Please keep in our prayers those loved ones who 

are separated from us either by distance or 

death. 

 

Have a Blessed New Year. 

  

Fr. Mark 

  

Statement of Bishop Thomas J. Tobin 

on the New Mask Mandates in Rhode  

Island 

 

 

 

December 15, 2021 

 

 

As it has from the beginning of the pandemic, the Diocese 

of Providence will continue to cooperate fully with state 

directives regarding the response to the pandemic. 

  

Accordingly, I encourage Catholics of the Diocese of Prov-

idence to follow state guidelines and to wear a mask 

whenever they are attending Holy Mass, and other church 

services or public       programs. 

  

At the same time, no individual should be turned away 

from Mass or singled out if they choose not to wear a 

mask. Such individuals may have good and substantive 

reasons for not doing so. In addition, in keeping with our 

approved policies, liturgical ministers (e.g. priests, dea-

cons, ministers of Holy Communion, altar servers, can-

tors, choir members) are not expected to wear masks 

while actively participating in the liturgy. 

  

As I have done on multiple previous occasions, I strongly 

urge  all Catholics of the Diocese of Providence (clergy, 

religious and  laity) to receive approved vaccines as soon 

as they are eligible to do so. Being vaccinated is a com-

mitment to the common good, an act of charity for our 

brothers and sisters, and an  

expression of our respect for the dignity of human life. 

  

As we prepare to celebrate the special hope and joy of the   

Christmas Season, let us renew our fervent prayers that        

Almighty God will lift this terrible pandemic from our midst 

and will give healing, comfort and peace to all. 

 

 

 

Thomas J. Tobin 

Bishop of Providence�
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Online giving is a great way to simplify your life when  

it comes to your financial offerings at St. Mary’s.  You 

can setup recurring payments for your weekly 

contribution, your monthly Church Improvement 

contribution, as well as to many of our other programs.  

You can make one time contributions as well .   

 

Visit our website for more information and to signup  

for Online Giving. 
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  THE “GIVING TREE” 

 

Our “Giving Tree” was taken down after the last Sunday 

of Advent. However, I am sure that the “spirit of giving” 

will remain with you always! 

 

Sharing your time, talents and treasures, resulted in an 

unbelievable amount of gift items under our tree! We 

delivered over 400 presents and over 50 gift cards to 

children residing at Lucy’s Hearth,  and residents of St. 

Clare’s and Heatherwood Nursing Homes. 

 

On this day,  as we celebrate the Epiphany, we  

remember the gifts brought to the Christ Child by the 

Magi. I want to assure you that your presents, given to 

those who would otherwise have none, are as precious 

as the first Christmas gifts to the Infant Jesus!  

 

Blessings to you and yours!  

Michele 

 

                         Religious Education 

 

Classes will resume for Grades 1-8, next Sunday  

morning, January 9th. 

 

Confirmation Class for Grade  9 ,10 and 11, will meet on 

Monday evening, January 31st, from 6:30  until 7:30pm. 

Please bring all your information on your chosen  

Confirmation name. 
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few Ac	ve Parishioners from either Parish, interested in 
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We will be holding a mee	ng a-er the first of the year.  

More informa	on to follow.                                                                    �
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There is an interest in the very successful   

“The Return to Camelot” that Fr. Kris developed 

over the years.   Fr. Mark is looking to learn 

more about what that involves and Parishioners 

in the know are asked to speak to him and call 

the Office with any information.  Fr. Kris has  

offered to instruct Father Mark on this process. 

 

There is already some talk about forming a Parish Council.  

The council would take a look at offering more family   

Ministry’s, activities and opportunities for parishioners of 

all  ages, including a youth group. 

 

The council would consist  of active parishioners to discuss 

the needs of our parishioners.  While its still a little early 

the council  would be responsible for planning the 175   

anniversary events of our Parish as well as a possible     

Parish trip to Ireland and our sister city, Kinsale.   

 

Interested parishioners are asked to call the office and  

have your name added to the list. 

 

Lisa Morrison will be facilitating a meeting after the first  

of the year. 

 

Snow Days: 

 

We will NOT have 7:30am weekday  

Masses if the Newport Schools are closed 

or delayed.  
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Thomas V. Rao
	 real estate since 1987
	 129 Bellevue Ave., Newport, RI 02840
	 Call for your FREE no obligation 
	 MARKET ANALYSIS today!
	 401.474.9004
	 St. Mary’s Church Parishioner
	 www.TomRao.com

POLO CLEANERS
Full Service 
Dry Cleaner

On-Site Drapery Cleaning
847-8780

Polo Center, 700 Aquidneck Ave., Middletown
683-6116

Eastview Plaza, 880 E. Main Rd., Portsmouth

GREGORY F. FATER  Attorney At Law
• Estate Planning, Wills and Trusts
• Real Estate and Zoning
• Business and Corporate Law

55 Memorial Boulevard,  Newport, RI
401-848-7777

Robert A. Randall
Sheet Metal, Inc.

General Roofing & Metal Work
847-3118

12 Barney Street, Newport

Established 1889

465 Spring St. Newport, RI
401-846-0932

www.oneillhayes.com

WILLIAM J. FLYNN, CPA 
TAX AND ACCOUNTING SERVICE 

Personal and Corporate Taxes 
Small Business Planning

1120 Aquidneck Ave. • Middletown, R.I.  02842
848-0500    846-6767

Fax 849-4570
bill@flynngroupinc.com

401/846-5200
CHRISTOPHER J. BEHAN

Attorney At Law

	 294 Valley Rd. 
Middletown, RI  02842

cjbehan@behanlaw.net

Harrington & Pacheco
Accounting & Tax Service

Luis C. Pacheco, EA
Jeremiah L. Harrington, EA ATA

401-847-2624
210 Bellevue Avenue, Newport, RI 02840

Contact Al Wickenheiser to place an ad today!
awickenheiser@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6409

401-848-5945 • info@caseysoilpropane.com
1596 West Main Rd. Portsmouth, RI

Since 1993 we have been keeping families 
comfortable from season to season. 

Propane • Heating Oil
Marine Diesel • On- and Off-Road Diesel

846-0698
Grief Support • Monuments • Preplanning

Robert & Kurt Edenbach
Funeral Directors 

www.memorialfuneralhome.com

HCP02483

America’s Choice in Home Care
Specializing in Live-In and 24 Hour Care! 

Flexible Hourly Care Available

401-384-7900
www.visitingangels.com/warwick

FREE DELIVERY! CALL: 401-619-5020

Full service pharmacy
Family owned and operated 

Local products

88 East Main Road, Middletown
mattslocalpharmacy.com

Learn the Ins and Outs of
Reverse Mortgages from Your Local Specialist

Financing loans up to $4,000,000
	 n Establish a line of credit that grows*
	 n Consolidate your existing mortgage debt
	 n Maximize your cash flow

	 CAROL MILLER
	 Reverse Mortgage Specialist, NMLS #595725
	 401.406.1247 | cmiller@reversefunding.com
	 reversefunding.com/carol-miller

*If part of your loan is held in a line of credit upon which you may draw, then the unused portion of the line 
of credit will grow in size each month. The growth rate is equal to the sum of the interest rate plus the annual 
mortgage insurance premium rate being charged on your loan.
This material has not been reviewed, approved or issued by HUD, FHA or any government agency. 
The company is not affiliated with or acting on behalf of or at the direction of HUD/FHA or any other 
government agency.

2021 Reverse Mortgage Funding LLC, 1455 Broad St., 2nd Floor, Bloomfield, NJ 07003, 1-888-494-0882. Company NMLS ID # 1019941. 
For licensing information, go to: www.nmlsconsumeraccess.org.
Not all products and options are available in all states. Terms subject to change without notice. Certain conditions and fees apply. This is not a 
loan commitment. All loans subject to approval. L3852-Exp062022
Branch NMLS #1371635. 8 Red Cross Ave., Newport, RI 02840. Massachusetts Mortgage Licensed 
Lender No. ML1019941; Rhode Island Licensed Lender #20132869LL

ST. CLARE NEWPORT
Assisted Living Memory 

Care Skilled Nursing Short 
Term Rehabilitation

Call for a Tour Today!
401.849.3204

www.stclarenewport.org


